
18th October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

From Monday 4th November we will be closing the Berwick Gate Entrance to the school in the morning. This
is to enable us to ensure a steady flow of entry into school. We would ask that parents who drop their
children by car, to please do so away from the Elsa gates to avoid congestion on Elsa Road.

All students should therefore arrive via the Elsa Road entrance and into the main school entrance.

Students will still be able to leave school via both gates at the end of the school day.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards

Hannah Loughlin
Acting Deputy Headteacher


